
 
 
 
 
 
 

Christmas is just around the corner and Pascagoula Recreation Department has made special 
arrangements with Santa and his North Pole Operators to give children a direct line to Santa 
himself! He will be calling children ages 8 and under on Thursday, December 13th, 2018 
from 6:00 pm-7:30 pm.  All you have to do is fill out the form and return it to Pascagoula 
Parks and Recreation Department office no later than December 10th, 2018 at 5:00 p.m.  

PLEASE NOTE: If Santa is unable to reach your child during the specific times, he will send a 

personalized note to your child by December 20th. 
 

 
 

CHILD’S NAME: AGE:_ 
 

 

PARENT’S NAME: PHONE 
 

 

ADDRESS_ CITY/STATE/ZIP_ 
 

 

SCHOOL TEACHER 
 

 

Name and age of siblings 
 

 

Accomplishments/things you are proud of 
 

 
 
 
 

Areas of improvement_ 
 

 

One thing your child WILL receive this year 
 

 

One thing that your child RECIEVED last year 
 

 

Special Message_ 
 

 

Any other information you might think helpful or topics you wish Santa to mention 
 
 
 
 
 

 
If you have more than one child please attached the forms together. 

 

Forms may be dropped off at Pascagoula Parks and Recreation office- 2935 Pascagoula St, 
emailed to ajohnson@cityofpascagoula.com, mailed to Santa’s Calling – Recreation P.O. 

Drawer 908, Pascagoula, MS 39568 or faxed: 228 938-2355. 


